
February 19, 1971 

Gesher 
96 Greene Street 
New York, New York 10012 

Dear Chaim: 

This is the correspondence dealing with Gesher, which I 
discussed with you when we met. 

I assume that by now you have not only received a telephone 
call from my secretary but also acted on it in notifying Danny 
to send the material about Gesher to the Prime Minister as 
soon as possible. 

I have sent copfes of this material to Eliezer Shefer, who is 
a shaliach to Mizrachi youth in New York and who, together 
with Mr. Shiff of Hatzofe were the ones who told me about 
Mrs. Meir's proposal and recommended that I act on it. 

It was a pleasure spending time with you this past week and 
I very much appreé¢ihate the efficiency with which you responded 
to my request. 

Be well. 

Cordially yours, 

NL/hh RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
Enclosures


